
 

 

THE AD HOC GROUP FOR MEDICAL RESEARCH  
 

 
February 28, 2023 
 
The Honorable Robert Aderholt  
Chair  
Subcommittee on Labor, Health and Human Services,  
 Education, and Related Agencies  
Committee on Appropriations  
United States House of Representatives  
Washington, DC 20515  
 
 
Dear Chairman Aderholt:  
 
The Ad Hoc Group for Medical Research respectfully requests an opportunity to testify 
at the subcommittee’s March 23, 2023, public witness hearing on the FY 2024 
appropriations.  
 
The Ad Hoc Group is a diverse coalition of nearly 400 patient and voluntary health 
groups, medical and scientific societies, academic and research organizations and 
industry focused on funding for the National Institutes of Health.  
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Tannaz Rasouli 
Executive Director 
trasouli@aamc.org  
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